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Do you have a whole stack of tote bags in your room? Have you collected too many Welfare Packs 
recently? 👀👀 Donate these bags to the Reusable Bag Library, which is looking to stock up its Reusable 

Bag Stands in UTown! 🤩🤩 

The Reusable Bag Library is an initiative by NUS SAVE that aims to provide the NUS community with 
reusable bags free of charge. Temporary Reusable Bag Stands 👜👜👜👜 have been put up in 2 locations at 

UTown (outside Fairprice & along the walkway outside UTR). Help keep the Bag Stands stocked up 
with good quality reusable bags! 💪💪 

Donate your reusable bags and give them a new lease of life today! Fill up this form and NUS SAVE 
will get in touch. Collection will take place between 6 and 20 August. 🗓🗓 For queries, email 

nussavesg@gmail.com 
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